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Dave Veden is the Technical 

Operations Manager at Associated 

Sound, a Sacramento-based Audio-

Visual company.  In his now thirty plus 

year career, he has worked all facets of 

the business including sales, rental 

planning and implementation, facility 

installation and management.  He has 

provided services to all manner of 

clients from the President (of the U.S. and R.I.), to 

Hollywood (Raymond Burr, Bob Hope and Jay Leno), to 

hundreds of community groups and events some of which 

are very large (35,000) and some quite small (15).  He is 

currently in charge of all construction activities at Associated 

Sound when not providing service to the other divisions of 

the Company. 

 

A charter member of the Rotary Club of Natomas and Paul 

Harris Fellow+6. Dave has held every office on the club 

Board of Directors including President (98-99).  He currently 

serves as the District AV Chair (naturally), the Facilities 

Chair for Far West PETS and was a member and/or chair of 

the A/V Team from 2007 through 2016 at GETS/GNATS and 

Zone Institute events. 

Assistant District Governor Area 5  

David Veden  

Rotary Club of Natomas 
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Club Communications  - Richard Hansen 

rch6242@comcast.net      916-332-7448 

Rotary Club Address 

P.O. Box 6 North Highlands, CA 95660- 0006 

 CALL TO ORDER 

.ANNOUNCEMENTS  

VISITING ROTARIANS  AND GUESTS 

DONATE TO HELP OUR ROTARY CLUB SUPPORT LOCAL CHARITABLE AND NONPROFIT CAUSES. 

Foothill-Highlands Rotary Club Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3)organization.  

EIN 68-0392810,  PayPal  link on Club Website:  http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/ 

CLUB WEBSITE:   www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/     (Club Runner) 

DISTRICT 5180 WEBSITE:  http://rotary5180.com     

R.I. OFFICIAL WEBSITE:   www.rotary.org 

There were no guests at today’s meeting. 

President Roland Wright began the meeting 

promptly 12:15 p.m. John Hallsten served as 

today’s official greeter. Leading us in the 

pledge was Jordon Backhaus and PP  

Marilee Monagan provided the invocation. 

Richard Hansen served as the  note taker. 

Estate Sale (continued) 
PP Mo McBride circulated a sign-up sheet to 

ensure we have adequate coverage 

throughout the day. 

• We are renting a truck and loading it on 

FRIDAY afternoon.  We’ll need some 

volunteers to load the items from our 

storage unit into the truck.  If you can 

spare some time around 4 p.m. on 

Friday, please meet us at the A-All Mini 

Storage, 6945 32nd Street in North 

Highlands to load the truck. Any questions, 

please contact Dominic.  

• Following loading the truck, we will drive it 

to the parking lot at Walnut Whitney 

Dental Offices.  We will start unloading the 

truck at 7 a.m. Saturday.  The actual 

Estate Sale starts at 9 a.m.; but as we all 

know, the early birds will start arriving as 

soon as we roll up the doors of the truck.  

The sale will go ALL DAY until about  

      6 p.m. and possibly Sunday morning if we  

      have lots of stuff left on Saturday. 

• If the sale extends to Sunday; and it 

probably will, then we’ll end the estate sale 

around noon.  At that time, we’ll load our 

own trucks and trailers and do the 

following: 

• Take a few hauls back to storage. 

Estate Sale  
The Estate Sale 

is scheduled for  

this Saturday, 

July 29th from 

9:00 a.m.—6:00 

p.m. in the 

parking lot of 

Walnut Whitney 

Dental Offices, 

3501 Walnut Avenue, Carmichael.   

  

If you have any items you would like to 

donate, please contact President Roland 

Wright to arrange pick-up of your items.   

 

NO MEETING  
NEXT MONDAY  

July 31st 
 After the Estate Sale 

mailto:Rch6242@comcast.net
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://www.foothillhighlandsrotary.org/
http://rotary5180.com
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highlands/124638854276606
http://www.stjohns-northhaven.org/?page_id=2633
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Rotary Night at the River Cats 
 

On Sunday, July 30th at 

5:05 p.m. Rotary 

District 5180 will gather 

Rotarians together to 

support the End Polio 

Now Campaign when the Sacramento River 

Cats will play the New Orleans Baby Cakes.   
 

See attached flyer for additional details. 
 

If anyone is interested in purchasing tickets, 

contact Tom Cicchini at the phone number 

listed on the flyer at the end of the bulletin. 

Women’s Empowerment 

PP Maureen McBride invited Club 

members to help support Women’s 

Empowerment by donating clothing to the 

women they serve.   They need items in good 

condition  (both casual and professional) such 

as: coats/jackets, dresses, suits, pants, tops, 

skirts, jeans, sactivewear  and accessories, i.e. 

scarves, knit hats, gloves, belts, shoes, etc. 

 

Bring the items to our club meetings and Mo 

will take them at the end of each month to 

Women’s Empowerment. 

 

A BIG thanks to PP Marilee Monagan and 

Diane Wright for their donations to the 

cause. 

Official District Governor's Visit  

 

The Board will meet with  District Governor  

Sandi Sava before the River Cats game on 

Saturday, August 12th from 5:30pm to 

6:30pm. The Board will then join the other 

Rotarians and guests for the game at 7:05 

p.m.    

 

Tickets will be distributed on Monday, 

August 7th.   

Foundation Seminar 

PP Maureen McBride invited the Rotarians 

to sign up for the Foundation Seminar on 

Saturday, August 19th from 8:00 a.m. to 

Noon at the Citrus Heights Community 

Center.   

 

Register online at the district website. 

  

See attached flyer for additional details.   

District 5180 Family Picnic  

Passport Club President JoAnne Tanner 

announced when she visited our club, District 

5180 will be holding its second annual 

District Family Picnic on Sunday, 

August 27th from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. at 

Discovery Park.  

  

President Roland would like to make this our 

first Club fellowship event of the new Rotary 

year.  We can get a picnic table for our 

members so we can sit together.  Mo will 

circulate a sign-up sheet again in early 

August. 

E-Waste4Good Program  
  

Our E-Waste Program is still going strong.    

Our most recent check received from the 

operators of the program was $152.00.   

  

$379.54 is the new figure for this fiscal year 

to date revenue made from e-waste recycling. 

• Take a truck load of garbage/trash to 

the Umpqua Bank dumpster. 

• Take items to Goodwill for donation. 
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FOUNDATION NEWS 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS AND EVENTS  

 

JULY 29        ESTATE SALE (SATURDAY AND SUNDAY) 

JULY 30         ROTARY NIGHT AT THE RIVER CATS 

JULY 31        NO MEETING AFTER ESTATE SALE 

AUG 7           LAURA BEMIS—National Alliance on Mental  

  Illness 

AUG 12         DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S VISIT AT RIVER 

CATS  GAME AT RALEY FIELD 

AUG 14         DARK FOLLOWING DG VISIT 

AUG 21         PRESDIENT RANDY ALSTON of the Rotary  

        Club of Davis-Noon—Archery 

AUG 28         GEORGE MIHAL—ONLINE MUSEUM       
        DEDICATED TO THE PRESERVATION OF        
        VINTAGE FILM  AND PHOTOGRAPHS 

DISTRICT 5180 CALENDAR: 

JULY 30 ROTARY NIGHT AT THE RIVER CATS 

AUG 19          DISTRICT FOUNDATION SEMINAR 

AUG 27          DISTRICT FAMILY PICNIC 

  

OCT 28          DISTRICT FOUNDATION DINNER 

                      (DOMINIC IS TAKING RESERVATIONS) 

 

MAY 11-13, 2018 DISTRICT CONFERENCE AT HYATT 

REGENCY HOTEL, SPA AND CASION 

Special Presentation 

Foundation Chair Marilee Monagan 

recognized Gerred Popejoy for being a Paul 

Harris Fellow.  Gerred had received his PHF 

pin last year but had not gotten his official 

certificate.  So, wrapping up some 

housekeeping chores, Marilee presented 

Gerred with the PHF certificate.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gerred Popejoy and Marilee Monagan  
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ROTARY FOUNDATION BENEFACTORS 

NAME 
 

Backhaus, Jordan  
 Hallsten, John 

Hansen, Richard 

Kaiser, Joe 

Lipp, Gordon 

Long, Gene 

Magnani, Patrick  

McBride, Maureen  

Mecklenburg, Dominic 

Meyer, Bob 

Monagan, Marilee 

Morgan, Cheryl (Sam) 

Spears, Robert B. 

Stone, David M. 

Wiggins, Lee N. 

Wright, Roland 

 

A Benefactor is someone who  has 

contributed $1,000 to the Permanent Fund or 

made provisions in their will of at least 

$1,000 benefiting The RI Foundation. 

END POLIO NOW CAMPAIGN 

  

  

  

  

  

EVERYONE BRING YOUR POCKET  

CHANGE — TO AFFECT CHANGE BY 

ENDING POLIO THROUGHOUT THE 

WORLD.  

The END POLIO NOW campaign is again 

one of Rotary International’s top priorities 

this year. Rotary and the Bill & Melinda Gates 

Foundation have extended their partnership 

during the critical endgame phase of the 

Global Polio Eradication Initiative.  Thanks to 

this partnership our contributions are 

matched two for one—$25 becomes $75. 
 

Foundation Chair Marilee Monagan 

announced this year’s goal is to raise $1,000.  

Please save your loose change and deposit it in 

the Change for Change banks on the tables at 

our weekly meetings. 
 

This week we received $6.25 from the Change 

banks. Total for the year is $152.59.   Good 

start for the year. 

ANNUAL GIVING/PAUL HARRIS 

SUSTAINING FELLOWS 

  

We continue our goal to have Every 

Rotarian contribute at least $100 to The 

Rotary Foundation and strive to achieve 

the status of 100% Paul Harris Sustaining 

Fellows for the forth year in a row.   

EREY (Every Rotarian/Every Year) 

Club 

 

For clubs that achieve a minimum Annual 

Fund contribution of $100 per capita during 

the Rotary year and every dues-paying 

member must personally contribute at least 

$25 to the Annual Fund during the year.  
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HIGHLIGHTS OF THIS 

WEEK’S PROGRAM 

RECOGNITIONS 
BELL RINGERS, GONG BONGERS 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 

 

A Paul Harris Fellow is an individual who 

contributes $1,000 to the Rotary 

International Annual Program Fund or 

other approved programs. Each 

additional $1,000 contribution is 

recognized with a plus and the number. 

Jordan Backhaus   PHF 

Sonja Cameron  PHF 

John Hallsten (GRIF)  PHF+ 5 

Richard Hansen (B)(GRIF)  PHF+ 7 

Joe Kaiser (GRIF)  PHF+ 8 

Gordon Lipp  PHF+ 4 

Gene Long  PHF+1 

   

Patrick Magnani (GRIF)  PHF+1 

Dr. Steven Martinez   

Maureen McBride  PHF+ 8  

Dominic Mecklenburg (GRIF)  PHF+ 8  

Bob Meyer  PHF+ 4 

Marilee Monagan  PHF+ 2 

Sam Morgan  PHF+ 6 

Gerred Popejoy  PHF 

Bob Spears (GRIF)  PHF+ 3 

David Stone  PHF+ 8 

Lee Wiggins   PHF+ 4 

Roland Wright 
(B)(GRIF) 
(GRIF Polo Plus)  

PHF+ 6 

Bell Ringer & Gong Codes: 

(B) = Bell Ringer chi$100 to Club 

(GFHF) = Gonger $100 to Club Foundation 

(GRIF) = Gonger $100 to RI Foundation 

(RIF) = $100 to Rotary Foundation 

 

Today was the first Club Assembly of the new 

Rotary year. President Roland began by 

calling on Membership Chair Patrick 

Magnani.  Patrick reported on prospective 

members and what we need to do to bring in 

new members this year. Every member needs 

to invite a friend/colleague to a meeting. 
 

Program Chair David Stone  

David has lined up a number of interesting 

programs for  the new year. He is planning on 

members of the club to speak about their 

vocations. 
 

Sergeant-at-Arms Joe Kaiser  

Joe outlined his plans for the year and how 

he planes to rise money for the club. 
 

Club Service  Maureen McBride  

Mo outlined the duties of the Club Service 

Chair.  At the first meeting of the year, Mo 

distributed updated versions of the Buddy 

List, Weekly Assignments, Roster and 

Letterhead.  The Club Calendar will be 

distributed as more dates are filled. In 

Finemaster Joe Kaiser called on PP Lee 

Wiggins. It seems Lee arrived late last week 

so Joe encouraged him to spin the wheel for 

$9.   

 

PE Patrick Magnani just returned from a 

trip to SoCal.  He spun the wheel for $8.  It 

was also his club anniversary so he spun the 

wheel  a second time for $8.  

 

Gerred Popejoy has developed a new 3D 

app, he spun the wheel for $15.  Gerred also 

had a birthday, he spun the wheel for $9.   
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addition, she will continue to work with 

Richard Hansen on the Weekly Bulletin, 

Facebook Page/Webpage. 
 

Richard will continue to distribute 

communications to club members.    
 

Vocational Service Bob Spears 

Bob’s projects will include the District Speech 

Contest, Scholarship Awards and Vocational 

Tours. 
 

Community Service Jordan Backhaus 

 Jordan’s projects will include: 

Birth & Beyond 

Children's Receiving Home of Sacramento 

North Highlands Memorial Day Parade 

Playmakers 

Rotarians at Work Day 

Rotary House 

Sacramento Crisis Nursery 

WIND 
 

International Service Bob Meyer 

Bob will continue the following projects:  

Matching Grant Project 

Philippine School of Love and Hope 

Kenya Project 

Operation Smile 

Cambodian Well Project 

Rotary Shelter Box Program 
 

Rotary Foundation Marilee Monagan 

We continue our goal to have Every 

Rotarian contribute at least $100 to The 

Rotary Foundation and strive to achieve 

the status of 100% Paul Harris Sustaining 

Fellows for the forth year in a row.  Marilee 

will attend the District Foundation 

Seminar on Saturday, August 19th and 

encourages club members to attend the 

District Foundation Dinner on October 

28th.  Support Polo Plus with this year’s Club 

goal of $1,000 from the Change banks on the 

tables at our weekly meetings. 

  

Following all the reports, President 
Roland asked us to stand, raise our glasses 
and join him in a toast to Rotary Around the 
World.   
  

The meeting was then adjourned. 

Rotary House Report  

Joe Kaiser reported on the Rotary House 

and how we support it. 
 

“The Treasurer’s Corner”  

Dominic Mecklenburg reports Club 
finances are strong.  We maintain both a 
club account for operations and a 
foundation account for our non-profit 501
(c)-3 side of our club.  All taxes and 
regulatory forms have been filed in a timely 
manner.  All club dues have been paid to 
both the district and Rotary 
International.  We do have 2 club members 
with outstanding owed balances of more 
than $200+ and in excess of 90 days 
(which suspends TAB privileges).  As of 
7/24, we have 7 of our 19 club members 
who still have not paid their DUES for the 
1st half of the year, $102.50 is the 
minimum amount due by 7/31/17 (or $205 
to pay the year in full).  An 8th club 
member made a partial payment but not 
the complete $102.50.  We did have 
challenges with our PO BOX, but we are 
back on track.  We can also tender 
payment via credit card right from our 
website!  If you have any questions about 
your tab, charges, balances owed, etc., 
please contact Dominic for more info. 
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E-WASTE RECYCLING IS HERE!  
 

THIS IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO GET RID OF SOME UNWANTED CLUTTER AND HELP OUR 

CLUB  RAISE  SOME  MONEY. THEY WILL ACCEPT ANY  PIECE  OF ELECTRONICS INCLUDING TV’S, COMPUTERS, 

APPLIANCES, CORDS, KEYBOARDS, MICE AND EVEN POWER TOOLS. THE HEAVIER THE BETTER (WE GET PAID BY THE 

WEIGHT!)  ANYTHING WITH A CORD IS ACCEPTABLE, AND THEY TAKE THE CORDS TOO. THEY SEPARATE AND RECYCLE 

THE PLASTIC, METAL…EVERYTHING!  IF YOU HAVE ITEMS TO DONATE, GIVE ME A CALL TO COORDINATE THE 

PICKUP.  SOME ITEMS I CAN COLLECT AT OUR WEEKLY MEETINGS TOO!  IF YOU HAVE FRIENDS OR RELATIVES THAT 

HAVE SOME E-WASTE, I CAN ARRANGE FOR A FREE PICKUP FOR THEM TOO! 

THIS IS AN ONGOING PROJECT.  CONTACT DOMINIC FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

You can also call eWaste-4good at  800-317-3112 and tell them proceeds are to go to The Rotary Club of Foothill-Highlands. 
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http://www.donateacar.com/affiliate-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highland.php
http://www.donateacar.com/affiliate-Rotary-Club-of-Foothill-Highland.php

